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December
Tenth
1928.

Major George C. McDonald, 
261 St. James Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Lïajor McDonald:

8SA8T TO STUDY’S COUHCIL
I understood that Dr. Martin had communicated

to you the decision of the Finance Committee in regard to granting the 

Students* Council 31,000. annually to enable them to maintain the McGill 

Union Building without financial lose. I found In conversation with him 

this morning that he expected me to write you in regard to this matter.

The Finance Committee, at a meeting held on

the 6th instant, decided that the question of this grant should be deferred 

until the Committee appointed to consider the question of the sale of the 

MoGUl Union property had submitted Its report. This means that in all 

likelihood the grant will not be made for this fiscal year of the University 

which closed on the 30th of June next.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary


